
East Jamaica Conference 
of Seventh-Day Adventists  

Office of Youth Ministries  
 

February 16, 2023 

Dear Adventist Youth, Pathfinder, and Adventurer Leaders  

I am delighted to inform you that March 18, will be Global Youth Day (GYD) and the 

beginning of Youth Week of Prayer 2023. Our theme is “Love is a Verb.” Everyone we meet 

must feel the love of Jesus as we interact with, and serve, them.  

In keeping with the General Conference guidelines, our main target group will be education 

administrators, teachers, and workers in addition to partnering with the publishing department in the 

distribution of the book of the year, “The Great Controversy.” We encourage you to adopt a school 

in your community and render acts of love to these individuals along with retirees who, no doubt, 

would have made an impact on the lives of our youth.   

As customary, we will meet, as a Conference, at a venue to be announced soon and GYD shirts done 

in zonal colours will be sold. I’m excited to inform you that the prices have not increased! They are 

listed below:  

 Adult’s Polo $2,700 

 Children’s Polo $1,800 

 Adult’s T-Shirt $1,600 

 Children’s T-Shirt $1,300 

Please ensure that ALL orders are placed with payment on or before February 28, 2022, at 4:00 

p.m. after being collated at your local church and listed on the order sheet below. If you wish to 

make a transfer our account details are as follows - East Jamaica Conference Scotiabank # 53511 

Chequing Account HWT Branch. After making payments, please send a copy of your receipt and 

order sheet to the department's email address at ejcyouth123@gmail.com. 

Let us serve and love like never before as we transform East Jamaica Conference one youth at a time.  

Your friend and brother,  

 

Pastor Joel Jumpp 

74 CONSTANT SPRING ROAD ▪ P.O. BOX 181 

KINGSTON 10, JAMAICA W.I. 

Tel: (876) 924-1061-5| (876) 619-2855 

E-mail: ejcyouth123@gmail.com 

Website: www.ejcsda.com/ 
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